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09/12/2023  15:30:092023/4933/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee

No reasons are given for the proposed tree works, which include the felling of one birch and one Leylandi in 

what appears to be a largish garden.  It is therefore not possible to assess whether the works are necessary.  

A Tree Officer should visit to ascertain why the application is being made.  If the trees do need to be felled, 

then they should be replaced with other suitable trees.
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